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The Association for the Study of Esotericism (ASE) is seeking 
paper and panel proposals for its fifth International North 
American Conference on Esotericism to be held at Colgate 
University, in Hamilton, New York. 
 
We are seeking proposals for papers exploring the many 
dimensions of Western esoteric practices, including theories, 
representations and methods of practice viewed from cultural, 
practical, religious and aesthetic fields of inquiry. We encourage 
papers that address the conference theme in terms of diverse types of representation, 
including arts and literature, as well as methods that reflect specific theories of esotericism, 
either historically or in a contemporary context. We invite proposals on magic, alchemy, 
astrology, ritual practice, mysticism, spiritualism, occultism, hermeticism, neo-paganism, 
contemporary esoteric movements and teachers, Asian influences on Western traditions, 
and other relevant topics.  We are also interested in panels specifically on mysticism, 
contemplative practice, and other topics related to the conference theme. ASE regards 
esotericism as an interdisciplinary field of research and we invite scholars from all 
disciplines to share their research and writings in support of a cross-fertilization of 
perspectives. 
 
Our deadline for panel or paper proposal submission is January 15th 2014. 
 
If you wish to submit a paper proposal or a thematically focused panel proposal (with three 
presenters and short descriptions included) for review and possible presentation at the 
conference, please send it by email to: ASE2014Conference@gmail.com 
 
For more information on the ASE 2014 conference, see our website at www.aseweb.org 
 
An additional announcement will be forthcoming on the 2014 ASE conference, with 
information on location, hotels, and conference registration. 
  


